MEMO 

DATE: 
April 2013
TO: 
New and Returning Master's Students 

FROM: 
Lynnette Jones, Student Services Manager/Registrar 

RE: 
HPM Financial Aid Form for Teaching and Research Assistantships 



In order for you to be considered for any department teaching or research assistantships, or other department financial assistance for the next academic year, you must complete the attached form and RETURN IT TO THE STUDENT SERVICES OFFICE, at the department address, email and electronic copy, or by fax, no later than JUNE 16st!
If you are interested in being considered for a department assistantship, PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM EVEN IF YOU DO NOT HAVE SUBSTANTIAL FINANCIAL NEED. Since graduate assistantships are based on skills as well as need, there may be some faculty projects for which you are the only one qualified, even if your financial need is not critical. IF WE DO NOT HAVE A FINANCIAL AID FORM ON FILE FOR YOU, YOU WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED FOR ANY FORM OF AID (traineeship or assistantship or nomination for Work Study or other university-based awards); some students in previous years have ignored this, and have not received awards, or have received late awards (i.e., not until after submitting the form).  
Please also, at the end of the form, note any skills you have which may help us to place you in an appropriate assistantship. Typically in demand have been computer skills (use of statistical packages, e.g., STATA, SAS, SPSS, SYSTAT; programming); desktop publishing experience (writing, layout, graphics); research design; ability to conduct statistical analyses; bibliographic skills. Also note any areas where you have expertise/extensive experience. Please do not send resumes; it is better for you to summarize your skills than for us to search for them in a resume. THIS INFORMATION IS CRITICAL FOR MATCHING YOU TO AVAILABLE POSITIONS. 

Because of the severe budget cutbacks the state and university continue to experience, there will be limited TA positions available in 2013-2014, and it could be several months before we know exactly how many awards we will be able to make. (RA positions are typically filled by individual project PIs.) Because we make awards as money, need, and opportunities arise, this process is ongoing. Therefore, YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE ANY NOTIFICATION FROM US IF YOU ARE NOT SELECTED FOR AN AWARD. If you have any questions please let me know. 

FORM TO: Lynnette Jones, Student Services Manager ljones3@email.unc.edu 120 Rosenau Hall, CB 7411, Chapel Hill, NC  27599-7411, or fax (919) 843-4980 

